
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 
Weekly Newsletter - 16th July 2021 

We are all looking forward to all the fun activities planned next week on our last three days, 
please check below for details.   

 
We are following government advice for schools to adhere to current restrictions for 
the rest of this academic year.  All parents/carers will therefore be required to contin-
ue wearing a mask whilst dropping off and picking up their children.  We will confirm ar-
rangements for September nearer the time. 
 

If any person within your household experiences one of the covid  
symptoms—temperature, continuous cough and/or loss or change in taste 
or smell please book a PCR test and ensure the household isolates.  Please inform the school 
throughout the process, we need to know the symptom, date of symptom, test date & results.   
 
Our school buildings remain closed to parents/carers therefore if you have any concerns 
please contact our school office via phone (01553 828680) or email  
office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk. 
 
Best Wishes, 
Ms J.Borley, Executive Head Teacher 

Tel:  01553 828680   Email: office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 
Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 
www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Monday 
Class 1 Pirate/Princess Day: Year R & 1 

come to school dressed as pirate/princess 
Awards Assembly (no spectators) 
Music lessons (individual pupils) 

No gardening club 
Tuesday 
Sports day (no spectators): All pupils to 
wear PE kits to school 
Water day: Bring water gun (named).   
Parents/carers remember a towel when you 
collect your child. 

Wednesday  
Last day of school: School will re-open 
on Monday 6th September 2021. 

Year 6 leavers assembly: Yr 6 parents/
carers only 

Diary dates (subject to change) 

 Back to school: Monday 6th September  

 

This week’s stars are: Bethany (Yr2) 
 

Kindness certificates awarded to: 
Clay (Yr2)  

 
Well done everybody  



Uniform  
Could we kindly take this opportunity to remind all parents/carers of our 
uniform policy: 
 White or pale blue shirt or polo shirt. 
 Grey or black trousers, skirt, dress or blue and white checked dress 

(Summer). 
 Navy sweatshirt, jumper, cardigan or fleece. 
 Traditional black school shoes. 
 No jewellery allowed except small stud earrings and a watch. 
 Black or blue shorts and a pale blue polo shirt for PE (we do not currently 

know whether children will be changing for PE during the school day or wearing their 
PE kits to school, we will confirm once we have this information).   

In September we will be carrying out regular checks of PE and uniform to 
ensure they meet with our policy.  

Thank you for your support. 

Next week’s menu: 

If your child would 
like a school lunch 
please order for 
the whole week  

using ParentPay, the 
deadline for orders 

is midnight on  
Sunday.  If you 

miss the deadline 
please email the  
office by 9am on 
Monday with your 
child’s choices for 

the week. 
Thank you 








